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this area is in desperate need for entertainment for children and families. summer is 

one thing but when the weather is terrible and all our kids want to do is swim we 

should not have to rent a hotel room just for them to do so. I grew up swimming in the 

ontario pool and i firmly wish that my son could do the same. our kids are exposed to 

so much more than my generation ever has been and having one more thing to help 

bring them back to being a child would be crucial. I know with no doubt in my ,id that 

this community would 1000% support the decision to re open and update the pool. I 

am very aware that there are some very extreme renovations that need to be done 

but in my mind and a lot of fellow citizens of this society that it would be a beneficial 

way to spend money.  

 

How much of this community has been broke down and shut down because of lack of 

support and care?? This pool should not be one of them. I firmly believe that we will 

figure this out and i know at least 100 people off the top of my head that would be 

extremely disappointed if this did not happen. 

 

Please have consideration for this community when this decision is made. 


